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“SERVING THOSE WHO PROTECT”



DATE: 		September 8, 2015

CONTACT: 		President Bob Wesner, 
			(303) 885-1491
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NATURE:		Threats to Police Officers



Aurora, Colorado - On Sunday August 6th, 2015, the Aurora Police Association became aware of a 911 call made to the Aurora Communications Center (911 Police Dispatch) involving a caller who made specific threats to shoot police officers who were found by themselves.  The threat included the Denver Police Department and Sheriff’s.  

The Aurora Police Association (APA) and its members are not intimidated by this threat.  APA members will remain vigilant in our duties to protect our communities from those who threaten the lives of citizens and the law enforcement professionals who serve them. We will continue to uphold the laws that we are sworn to defend.  

Our commitment to safe neighborhoods remains our top priority and the statements made by an anonymous caller will not alter our mission.  We have all been professionally trained to handle these types of circumstances and we are confident that good will always triumph over evil.   
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